
￼
Friend Ships 

Dear Friends:  

Thank you for the wonderful help you provide to Friend Ships.  It is invaluable! 

PORT MERCY  Here at Port Mercy, we continue to 

work on the ships, distribute food each week and 

train Sea Hawks. We are evaluating the best way for 

us to help the vict ims of 

Hurricane Helene and keeping 

an eye on another disturbance in 

the Gulf that could be headed 

this way. 

SEA HAWKS  The Sea Hawk team 

continues with their basic training and 

this month, had the opportunity to 

help the Lake Charles community 

prepare for a potential hurricane.  

The Hawks helped make sand 

bags for elderly citizens and 

others who needed assistance as 

Hurricane Francine threatened 

our area.  They have also had 

fo o d h a n d l i n g s a fe t y c l a s s e s , 

participated in all aspects of Port Mercy activities and 

outreached to the community including pizza and prayer 

deliveries!   
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ISRAEL   Our staff continue to help 

local organizations provide food and 

meet needs as the war in the North 

rages.  Please pray for protection 

and peace for the Israeli’s and all 

the people of the region.  

STOREHOUSE ONE  Food 

c o n t i n u e s t o p o u r i n f o r 

distribution to the ministries we 

assist but as winter approaches the produce 

tends to ebb.  We are reactivating our large greenhouse in order to 

supplement the food distributed throughout the winter.  Here are some photos from 

when the greenhouse was last in full production.  And (below) preparing family food 

boxes.  

 Ye are blessed of the Lord which made heaven and earth.The 
heaven, even the heavens, are the Lord's: but the earth hath he given to 

the children of men. 




